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Licensing and Standards Committee - Transfer of Ambassador Licence 

From: Councillor De Baeremaeker councillor_debaeremaeker<councillor_debaeremaeker@toronto.ca> 
To: lsc@toronto.ca 
Date: 2015-01 -21 12:03 PM 
Subject: Transfer of Ambassador Licence 
CC: jdicks@toronto.ca 

Please accept the following motion for consideration at today's LSC meeting: 

That the Executive Director, Municipal Licensing and Standards be requested to report to theMarch 
24, 2015 Licensing and Standards Committee meeting on the rationale for choosing July 1, 2014 as 
the effective date for an Ambassador License being able to be transferred to an estate. 

Sent from Samsung Mobile 
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